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RC,

I believe this message below is a public comment on a ferry docket.

Patrick Remfrey
Licensing Services Manager
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
360-664-1223
patrick.remfrey@utc.wa.gov
transportation@utc.wa.gov
www.utc.wa.gov

From: Wright, John K. <John.K.Wright@conocophillips.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 12:07 PM
To: UTC DL Transportation <transportation@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: Docket TS-230117

External Email

Commissioners:

I write in response to docket number TS-230117 Arrow Launch Services. Please Recognize Arrow for
its excellent service, reliability, and safety performance over the years. They are a valued vendor and
an integral part of the industry providing safe transport of crews, provisions, spare parts,
technicians, and US Coast Guard authorities to vessels at anchor in the Puget Sound region. Arrow
provided reliable service during and after the pandemic through the safe transportation of our
crews, allowing us to offer crew relief during that difficult time.

Regards,
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John Wright | Director, Polar Operations | ConocoPhillips Global Marine
C: +1 281.851.7579 | O: +1 360.714.5064 | john.k.wright@cop.com
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